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Media Advisory

 

Mayor Roger J. Reinert announces his 2024 State of the City Address

Thursday, April 25, 2024 | 6:00 PM | Denfeld High School Auditorium| 401 North 44th Avenue W,
Duluth

 

[DULUTH, MN] Mayor Roger J. Reinert will deliver his first State of the City Address in the Denfeld High
School Auditorium at 6:00 PM on Thursday, April 25, 2024.  Music by the Denfeld Jazz Band, a
welcome from Fifth Council District Councilor Janet Kennedy, remarks by City Council President Roz
Randorf, and more will open the program, with Mayor Reinert’s speech immediately after. ASL
interpretation will be provided in real time. Residents wishing to attend the speech needing
wheelchair seating should contact the mayor’s office by email at info@duluthmn.gov or by phone at
(218) 730.5000.

 

Members of the media wishing to livestream or live-broadcast the event should confirm plans with
Public Information Officer Kelli Latuska by Tuesday, April 23 so that proper technical accommodations
can be made.
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State of the City Address Invitation

  

  


